
April 19, 2021

The Honorable Mark Pocan, U.S. Representative
2nd District of Wisconsin
10 East Doty Street, Suite 405
Madison, WI 53703

Dear Representative Pocan,

This letter is to confirm that if funding is provided for the City of Beloit’s Willowbrook Road
Widening Wisconsin/Illinois state line to Colley Road project, it can be programmed in the SLATS TIP
in a reasonable timeframe, within 45 days.

Sincerely,

T.J. Nee, MPO Coordinator, Stateline Area Transportation Study (SLATS)

c: Lori Luther, City of Beloit


